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22nd July 2025 
 
Dear Sir /Madam 
 
A3400 Shipston Road - Carriageway Resurfacing Works 
 
Resurfacing work is due to commence on Monday 11th August to 19th August (No weekend working 
planned). 
The site extends from the speed limit south of Tredington to A3400/A429 Island, a distance of 980m.   

(See attached drawing.) 
 
Resurfacing works will be carried out under a 24hr road closure, with working hours 08:00-17:00hrs. 
Outside these working hours, soft closures will be implemented to allow access for residents and 
businesses. 
During the working hours, for access, please speak to traffic management operatives on site who will assist. 
 
A diversion route will be signed. 
 
Mon 11th – Weds 13th Aug.               Remove existing road surface and lay 1st layer of new road surface.    
Tues 12th – Thurs 14th Aug.              Ironworks and other civils work.  
Thurs 14th – Friday 15th.                    Final road surface laid and Road markings.  
Mon 18th and Tues 19th Aug.           Provisional closure.  Only to be used if works are unexpectedly    
.                                                           delayed. 
Please drive slowly through works.   
Please be aware of temporary road surfaces and raised ironwork. 
 
There will inevitably be some disruption to households/businesses, but every effort will be made to keep this 
to a minimum.   
If you require any further information or wish to discuss the works, please contact me. 

(For onsite issues, contact Paul Kelly, Balfour Beatty 07837 319323, 8am – 4pm only) 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Kevin Nugent,  
Principle Highways Engineer 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Communities Group 
Warwickshire County Council 
County Highways 
Environment, Planning& Transport  
Shire Hall  
Market Place 
Warwick 
CV34 4RL  
Tel: 01926 412515 
Fax: 01926 738917 
 
Email: chsouth@warwickshire.gov.uk 
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The Occupier 
A3400 Shipston Road, 
Tredington. 
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